
 

OUT OF HOURS NOTICE - NORTHBOURNE AVENUE  

ANTILL-MOUAT STREETS TO BARTON HIGHWAY INTERSECTION 

15 AND 16 JULY 2018  

 

Canberra’s first stage of Light Rail is progressing and construction is well underway. This is an exciting 
time in our City and Canberra Metro is working hard to see this vision come to life.  
 
Construction Works: 

Additional out-of-hours work along Northbourne Avenue is required to complete kerb installation works at 
the Antill-Mouat Streets intersection. Out-of-hours work times for this extension period will be: 

 between 8:00pm and 6:00am on Sunday 15 July. An additional night’s work may be required 
on Monday 16 July to complete the program.  

 
Traffic Management and Detours: 

 The southbound lanes of Northbourne will be fully closed to motorists between the Antill-Mouat 
Streets intersection and the Barton Highway as per the dates above;    

 Southbound detours will be in place via Barton Highway-Ellenborough Street and Phillip 
Avenue-Antill Street;  

Traffic management will be in place and highly visible throughout the works, including signage and 
personnel.  

Additional Information: 

The equipment that will be used includes: road saw, excavator, light towers, compactor machinery, a 
hydrovac truck, light vehicles and trucks. 
 
Due to the nature of the work, some of the activities will be noisy. The project team will limit noise 
impacts wherever possible by reducing the number of machines operating at the same time and turning 
off equipment when not in use. Non-tonal reversing beepers will be used* and workers will be instructed 
to keep noise to a minimum.   
 

Thank you for your patience during these important works. 

More Information: 

If you have any questions related to works in your local area or the wider project, please contact 
Canberra Metro: 

 Phone 1300 208 824 
 Email cbr.communications@canberra-metro.com.au 
 Web www.canberra-metro.com.au 
 Facebook or Twitter Search ‘Canberra Metro’ 
 To receive construction updates via SMS please text “YES” to 0437 056 137 

 
 

 
Are you Rail Ready? 

LIGHT RAIL VEHICLES ARE NOW TESTING – Never attempt to access the light 
rail corridor during the construction and testing period. Always cross light rail 
tracks at pedestrian crossings and intersections. 

 
* Except for elevated work platforms which are required by safety regulations to have tonal beepers.  
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